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replied to the request of this Departs.

wall light placed on Lennox Island and has again

written to in regard to this matter.

As regards the 16o-diture of the

made to Prince Edward Island Indian, I may say that those

grants are/expended in the usual way and suffiee to meet

the demands made by the Agent. There has been no

you appear to have been led to support
large surplus à

The Department endeavours to releve actual distres

it is not its police in Prince Edward Island or anyest

else to make gifte to the lndians.

in der

secretary.

verschieden, Indian affairs, Letterbook,

25 September 1906 - 15 October 1906, (R.G. 10, Volume 5143)
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